




Almond Milk Pudding 
with seasonal berries and 
cornflower syrup

a recipe by

Ursula Wild



Place the almonds in a bowl and 
cover with boiling water. Leave 
for a couple of minutes, then 
drain in a colander. Rub the 
skin off the almonds and place 
them in a blender. Add a little 
of the water and blend into a 
smooth paste. Add the rest of 
the water and blend some more.  
Strain through a cheesecloth or 
fine mesh, and squeeze as much 
liquid from the nut solids as 
possible. 

Place the almond milk in a pot 
with agar agar, sugar, vanilla 
pod and vanilla seeds. Bring to 
a boil and let simmer for about 
five minutes whilst stirring, 
making sure the agar agar is 
completely dissolved. Fish out 
the vanilla pod and discard. 

Press a few berries through a 
fine mesh strainer and divide 
the juice of separate berries 
into different pudding shapes. 
Only add very little (less than 
a teaspoon) into each shape so 
that the flavour doesn’t over-
power the taste of almond too 
much. It also dyes the milk in 
the faintest most delicate and 
poetic mix of colours. 

Pour the milk mixture into the 
pudding shapes over the berry 
juice and mix gently. Cover in 
cling film and chill in the re-
frigerator until they have set. 

Place the sugar and water in a 
pot and bring to the boil. Sim-
mer and stir until the consis-
tency is lightly thick and turn 
off the heat. Let the mixture 
cool down a little, add the 
cornflowers and stir gently. 

Dip the pudding shapes briefly 
in hot water so that they slip 
easily, and tip upside down on 
a plate. Add a few spoons of 
cornflower syrup in a circle 
around the puddings and serve. 

Almond milk: (makes 1 liter)

250ml almonds

875 ml water

Pudding:

500 ml fresh almond milk

1 tbl agar agar

2 tbl un-refined sugar

1 vanilla pod, sliced length wise 
and de-seeded

A handful of seasonal berries, 
for example red currants, black-
berries or raspberries 

Syrup:

1 cup water

1 cup sugar

2-3 tbl dried cornflowers

Ingredients




















